
UAF is proud to salute our 
very own alumna and longtime 
supporter Grace Berg Schaible 
’49 for her extraordinary 
contributions to UAF students, 
Alaska philanthropy and nonprofits 
across the state. Grace shares 
the following perspective on her 
commitment to philanthropic 
giving: “Some of my greatest  
mentors have all been younger 
than me and are professionals who 
are committed to philanthropy. 
I’ve learned so much from these 
mentors who have each broadened 



•	 Dancing with the Cars! UAF and local 
community members enjoyed music, 
great food and live auction fun at 
Chancellor Brian Roger and Sherry 
Modrow’s 2010 gala celebration at the 
Fountainhead Antique Auto Museum. 
Proceeds from the evening benefited 
the UAF School of Management’s Arctic 
Innovation Competition and the Doyon 
Foundation’s scholarship program. 

•	 Welcome Aboard! We are pleased 
to announce that Barbara Travis 
has accepted the office coordinator 
position at UAF Development!  Barbara 
is a nice addition to the team with 
her professionalism, experience in 
development, and her knowledge of the 
university.  

•	 Museum Family Pass The  UA Museum of 
the North partnered with Fort Wainwright 
to offer museum passes through the 
Army libraries. The passes for military 
families admit up to two adults and four 
children to the museum at no charge. 
Wells Fargo’s corporate partnership with 
the museum supports the program.

•	 CASE Comes to Campus The Council 
for Advancement and Support of 
Education (CASE) has begun a series of 
trainings at UAF. This summer Penelope 
Hunt, vice chancellor of development 
at the University of Illinois at Chicago, 
will present two one-day trainings: 
CASE) has begun a s7seum of 


